
 

11/09/14 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

RE: Packed Lunches & Anaphylaxis  

Llangan Primary School is a member of the Healthy Schools initiative and as such 

we encourage parents to share this ethos with their children ie five a day, healthy 

alternatives to snacks etc. 

Alongside this, I would like to bring to your attention that we have a number of 

children in school who suffer from allergic reactions to certain foodstuffs, with some 

suffering severe anaphylactic reactions as a result of coming into contact with them. 

From this point on, please do not place anything inside your child’s packed 

lunch that contains nuts as this may result in one of our children suffering an 

anaphylactic shock. 

I am very grateful for your cooperation and understanding in this matter. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

 

Mr S. Williams 

 


